RADIO PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT

FOR VOLUNTEER TRAINING

For the Vermont Community Energy Mobilization Project

- 30 SECOND --

Want to learn how to perform a home energy-use assessment? Want to help your neighbors and friends save energy? Join local volunteers in Montpelier who are part of the Vermont Community Energy Mobilization Project, a volunteer program designed to help residents save money and energy in their homes.
The Montpelier Energy Team will present a training for volunteers on February 18, 6 to 9pm, at Montpelier City Hall’s Memorial Room For more information contact Barry McPhee, 229-5120.

###
